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March 25, 2024                                                             Workshop  

     

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Enos Loberg, A.J. 

Stone and Mark Smeby,  present.   

 
Meeting called to order by Stone at 9:30 A.M.   

       

Motion Smeby/Second Loberg to approve the agenda.  Motion carried.   

 

The Board continued to discuss the FY25 Budget with Jacki Backhaus, County Auditor.   

 

Chairperson Stone recessed the regular session at 12:04 P.M.   

 

Chairperson Stone reconvened the regular session at 1:00 P.M. 

 

Mike Galloway, Attorney/Ahlers & Cooney, P.C., was present for a discussion with department 

heads regarding how HF718 will affect the FY25 Budget and future budgets.   

 

 Motion Loberg/Second Smeby to  adjourn the meeting at 3:05 P.M.  Motion carried.   

 

   

 

____________________________  ____________________________ 

Jacki A. Backhaus    Aaron Stone 

Auditor                   Chairperson 


